
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TO:  Members, Board of Education 
Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools 

 
FROM: Alicia Evans, Assistant Superintendent of Finance and Operations 
 
RE: Landscaping Bids 
 
DATE:  April 10, 2018 
 
On Monday, April 2, 2018, the landscaping bids were publicly opened.  
 
The FAC meeting was held on Tuesday, April 3, 2018. During the meeting there was 
public comment about the use of chemicals on school grounds. Also, during that 
meeting, the Park District presented information about the work they have done to 
improve the green areas throughout Oak Park. They also discussed the Park District 
IPM and provided the District with suggestions for improvement.  
 
As a result of the comments and the needs of the District, it was recommended by FAC 
that all the bids be rejected. 
 
The administration will issue new bid specifications within the next few weeks.    
 
The administration agrees with FAC’s recommendation.  
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